
 

 

It was a happy Father's Day at 
The Broadway with the residents 

and staff. The men received 
special gifts and enjoyed a 

delicious cake.   



Happy Birthday! 
 

 

Residents: 
Samuel J.     7/10 

Florence M.     7/13 

June F.     7/15 

Richard H.     7/17 

Mary A.     7/19 

Jane D.     7/23 

Betty B.     7/30 

Della Mae D.     7/30 

Employees: 

Alice Allen     7/01 

Ashley Robertson     7/11 

Tonya Bouzigard    7/13 

Melvina Diggs     7/17 

Dashontae Young    7/17 

Kiawanna Gabriel     7/19 

Jeanne Landry    7/19 

Darolyn Turner     7/20 

Ashtin Jenkins     7/23 

Shawn Stevenson     7/24 

Demetrie Duncan    7/25 

Joanne Sanchez    7/25 

Danisha Williams     7/26 

Lindsey Triche     7/27 

Holly Sakuyama    7/28 

Jasmine Johnson    7/29 

Jermaine Jones    7/29 

Jenny Arceneaux     7/31 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
 

 

Ashley Robertson    7/08, 1 Year 

Seneca Bland    7/12, 1 Year 

Jill Loupe    7/22, 8 Years  

Sandra Washington    7/23, 2 Years 

Mr. Lester loves the outdoors 

and fresh air. He has a great 

sense of humor and loves 

telling jokes. Congrats, Mr. 

Lester, on being selected as 

Resident of the Month! 

Mr. Lester Chaisson 

Jawanda Miller 

Jawanda can be found spending 

time in the room with her 

residents. She goes the extra mile, 

giving the attention and care 

required. She loves having fun 

and is always up for a good 

laugh. Congratulations on being 

selected as Employee of the 

Month!  

Having a good friend is good, but having a 

best friend is better! "Best Friends/Co-Workers 

Day" was a fun event at The Broadway.  



 

This no bake, 

easy treat was 

a great hit! 

Blueberry short 

cake “takes 

the cake”.  

It's always fun with a little sun!  

Residents and staff of The 

Broadway recently enjoyed the 

fresh air outdoors with delicious 

cool treats.  



 


